Havenlee School – Yarn Up

Newsletter
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From the Principal

Presentation Day

I would like to remind everyone that our Presentation Day Assembly is next Wednesday, 2 December. We are trialling having morning tea first at 11:30am and then the presentation starting at 12pm. It would be wonderful to see as many parents, carers, family and friends as possible as the students and staff have been practising their items all term and we want you to share in the celebration for all those who receive awards.

“West Wing” classrooms

Construction has finally commenced on both the covered walkway, connecting the two “new” classrooms to the rest of the school and the disabled change room and toilet. Unfortunately this has meant that 3P have moved down to the demountable for the rest of the year and 6S periodically visits other classrooms when the construction noise becomes too distracting. I am hoping the disruption will be minimal and it will be completely finished and ready to go for the beginning of 2016. If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact the school on Ph: 4421 3777.

Year 12 Graduation Dinner

On Tuesday 8 December we are having the Year 12 Graduation Dinner. It will be held at the Nowra Golf Club. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the East Nowra Bakery who has donated a cake for the event. 

End of year plans

If you are planning to move address and/ or leave Havenlee School over the holidays could you please contact the office as soon as possible? This information will assist us with updating your child’s details and organising classes for 2016.

Extra Clothing

Throughout the year, we often send home school clothing with students that require extra changes. Our stocks of these clothes are currently low. Would you please check at home to see if you have any Havenlee School uniforms and send them in so we can have our stores ready for the beginning of 2016.

Newsletters

In 2016 our newsletter will be attached to the school website or sent to your email. If you wish to receive a paper version of the newsletter, or update your email address, please fill out the form below and return to school before the end of the year.

Katrina Eyland
School Principal
Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 9
1 Dec Tues
Hydro


P & C Meeting

2 Dec Wed 11:30
Presentation Day
3 Dec Thurs
Hydro


International Day of Persons with a disability

Term 4 Week 10

7 Dec Mon
RAP award excursion

8 Dec Tues
Hydro

10 Dec Thurs
Hydro

Term 4 Week 11

16 Dec Thurs
Students last day of school
2016

Term 1 Week 1

29 Jan Fri
Students return to school


RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)

Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Bailey, Jordan, Kaylen
3P
Tim, Faith, Lily, Emily
4M
Charlee, Jessica J, Ashlyn, Heath, Samara, Rhianna
6S
Dayna, Joshua, Declan, Tobias, Eamon
7S
Shiun, Jessica
8S
Kayla, Shae-Lynn, Magenta, Clayton, Joshua, Isabel
P & C News

Havenlee P & C Fundraiser

“Christmas Raffle”

The P & C Fundraising Committee is running their Christmas Raffle.  The raffle will be drawn at the School Awards Assembly Day, 2 December 2015.

Please return sold tickets and money to the school office ASAP.  You will also be able to purchase tickets on the day at the hall.
7S shop
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Havenlee School 7S is selling

- worm wee, $1 per bottle.

Each bottle makes about 10 litres
- Tag Cards $1.50

(6 cards)

- Wrapper paper $4.50

(3 sheets & 6 cards)

Alternatively you can purchase items from their stall at the Presentation Day Assembly, 2  December.
Community News
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Tickets ~ House with No Steps
Ph. 4403 0903
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Havenlee School Newsletter 2016

Student name: 
_____________________________________
 
I would like to receive a paper version of the school newsletter.

 
I would like to receive the newsletter by email. My email address is:
Signed: 
_____________________________________

Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image3.png]
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